ACTO Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario
TDCP Centre ontarien de défense des droits des locataires

May 29, 2008

Ms Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge St., 27" floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli,
Re: Addendum - Staff Discussion Paper on Electricity Distributors:

Customer Service, Rate Classification and Non-Payment Risk (Board
File No.: EB-2007-0722)

| am writing on behalf of the Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario (ACTO) to
advise that | have been informed by a staff lawyer from the Community Advocacy
and Legal Centre in Belleville that the following three municipalities have recently
adopted Vital Services by-laws:

Town of Bancroft
City of Belleville
Town of Deseronto

| had reported in my May 13, 2008 additional comment to Q27. in the staff
discussion paper that, to ACTO’s knowledge, only six Ontario municipalities had
Vital Services by-laws in place. With the addition of these three municipalities,
that total is now nine.

Yours sincerely,
Original signed by

Mary Todorow

Research/Policy Analyst

Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario
E-mail: todorom@]Iao.on.ca
416-597-5855 ext. 5173

425 Adelaide St. West, 5" floor, Toronto, Ontario M5V 3C1
Phone: 416-597-5855 1-866-245-4182 Fax: 416-597-5821
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